Important Information About VQAS Registration - Updated August 5, 2009

· The October - December 2009 Schedule for VQAS Written and Performance Assessments has been posted. This schedule includes Floating Weekday Performance Assessment Slots! To register for one of these slots, select the “Floating” Date. VQAS Staff will contact you to determine a date and time (between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.) during the week (not on a weekend) when you will be able to take the Performance Assessment. Only a Limited Number of Floating Weekday Performance Assessment Slots are available. 

· There are still a limited number of Saturday Performance Assessment Slots available for September 19th. 
· No remote site Performance testing in 2009. We apologize for the inconvenience but staffing shortages have made it difficult to schedule Performance Tests in 

· Written Assessment dates for September 2009 are posted now and still available, in addition to the new dates for the Written Assessments in October, November and December. 

· The schedule for the first quarter of 2010 (January through March) will be posted by November 1, 2009 unless there are still unfilled slots for November and December.   
